
 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,                                      Date : 06/09/2025 

In view of the safety and well-being of our students, kindly note that 

today, Saturday, 06th September 2025, the school will remain 

closed due to heavy rainfall in the city. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

  


